
Thursday, April 20, 2017 from 6:00 to 8:00 pm 
 

You are cordially invited to attend our open 

house, where The Library Board of Trustees is 

pleased to  introduce our Interim Director,   

Ms. Evania Thompson.   

Join us to discover all of the exciting things 

happening at your library.  The Library Board  

of Trustees and Library Staff look forward to 

meeting with you to share the library’s                   

accomplishments and future goals.  Light                   

refreshments will be provided. 
 

For further information please contact : 

Cathy Webb at  914-668-1840 ext. 236 or 

cwebb@wlsmail.org 
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